
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 4th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Whanau/Caregivers 
 

MEET THE WHANAU PICNIC AFTERNOON 
 
We would like to invite you along to school next Thursday afternoon - 14th of February.  You will be 
able to visit classrooms and touch base and meet your child’s teacher and join in some games and 
activities with other families. 
 
 
The format for the afternoon is: 
 
● 3.30-4.30pm teachers available in classrooms for meet and greet and for students to show you 

around their class. 
● 4.30-5.30pm Games and activities on the field and picnic time. 
● 5.30pm - Hometime 
 
 
There will be a Sausage sizzle, drinks and juicies available to purchase from 4.30pm with the funds 
going towards the Year 5-6 camp.  The Senior Team would love you to support them with their 
fundraising. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there for part or all of the afternoon.  Bring along clothes you can 
get wet in because if it is hot - we will have water based fun too! 
 
 
Nga mihi, 
 
 
Pekerau Primary School Staff 


